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If you are an Unregistered Group Member, •you can seek permission from the Court to 
participate in the proposed settlement: to do this, you must take the necessary steps by 
4:00pm on 29 August 2025, which are set out in the Notice of Proposed Settlement 
available on Shine Line Lawyers' website at https://www.shine.com.au/service/class-
actions/eml-payments-shareholder-class-action. 

IMPORTANT: You can access the Notice of Proposed Settlement with more detail 
about the above on Shine Lawyers' website at https://www.shine.com.au/
service/class-actions/eml-payments-shareholder-class-action or the Supreme 
Court of Victoria's Website at https://
www.supremecourt.vie.gov.au /areas/group-proceedings/ eml­payments. You 
should read the Notice of Proposed Settlement before deciding what to do� 
This notice is not a substitute for the Notice of Proposed Settlement, and you 
should read the Notice of Proposed Settlement on either Shine Lawyers' website 
or the Supreme Court of Victoria's website carefully as it may affect your legal 
rights. 

WHO SHOULD I CONTACT FOR MORE INFORMATION? 

If you have any questions regarding the Class Action, you should contact Shine Lawyers by 
emailing emlclassaction@shine.com.au or seek independent legal advice without delay. 
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